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Installing FirstClass client on a 64-bit Windows PC

If you are installing FirstClass on a 64-bit Windows operating system, you may need 

to change the location that the FirstClass client wants to install the program to. At 

one point during the installation process, you will have the option to make a change 

to where you want the program to be installed to.

By default, the program will want to install it into Program Files (x86). Change it to 

"Program Files". Once it is installed, it should work properly.

 


